
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Institute of Ergonomics and Human Factors 
 
Report for POOSH January 2015  
 
 
IEHF is now the Chartered Institute of Ergonomics and Human Factors. 
There will be a launch of our new status to government, press and media
 on 3 March 2015 in London.  
 
David O'Neill has retired as Chief Executive and is replaced by  
Steve Barraclough.  
 
The next CIEHF conference is 13-16 April in Daventry. 
 
 
 
Reg Sell 
CIEHF 
January 2015   
	
  
	
  
	
  


